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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  BART Police Citizens Review Board             DATE:  June 10, 2022 

FROM: Edgardo Alvarez, Chief of Police 

SUBJECT: BART Police Department Policy 711 – Assembly Bill 481 

At the June 13, 2022, BART Police Citizens Review Board meeting, the BART Police 
Department Policy 711 will be presented as an information item. The attached policy and 
materials are provided to the BART Police Citizens Review Board to accompany the discussion.  

If you have any questions in advance of the meeting, please contact me. 

cc:  Executive Staff  
Deputy General Manager  




